
 

 

 

 

SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 

 

Tuesday, 23rd July 2024                                                                               SWS/ACD/2024-25/47 

 

Dear Parent 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 
 

As a part of the ongoing theme ‘Summer Fun’ we have planned a “No Bag Day”  on Friday,26th July 2024 
with the objective  to provide a break from the usual academic routine   and engage students in activities 
that promote experiential learning and holistic development. 
We have planned the following fun activities to foster creativity and enhance social skills. 

 Pyjama party and Spin a Yarn- Students to come dressed in their night suits. They can get a 
small cushion  and their favourite stuffed toy for the story session 

 Sandwich making -Parents are requested to send the following:- 
 two slices of bread 
  cheese or green chutney and a spoon to spread 
 slices of cucumber, tomatoes, boiled potatoes, or any other vegetable of your child’s choice 

for making sandwiches in their tiffin  
 students will be preparing sandwiches with the help of their class teachers. This activity will help 

the young chefs learn how to be self-reliant. 
 
We believe that “No Bag Day” will be a delightful and enriching experience for our students to learn 
beyond textbooks. We encourage all our students to participate wholeheartedly and enjoy the various 
activities planned for the day.  
  
Looking forward to an exciting day together. 

 
Warm regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 
Principal 


